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Treasurer: Doug Sherman has paid the bills and we 
still have money. Anyone wanting to see details may 
contact him.  
. 

               August Birthdays 
 
Larry Brown  Ken Shaw  Nick Patterson  Kimberly Saffari  Kathy Teresi  Gregory 
Calhoun  Steve Rider  Jill Stevenson  Peter Hine  
 
Please keep special thoughts and prayers for those members who are having 
health issues, facing surgeries and in need of special attention. Gary Rogers and 
Nick Patterson 
 
 
 

Commander: Jill Stevenson opened the meeting at 
7:00pm following some heavy snacks prepared by 
Diane Swarts, Joanne Horner and Ramona 
Cunningham. Thank You Ladies! We have a quorum. 
Ron Sherman led the Pledge of Allegiance. Minutes 
were approved. 
 

Bridge Officers 
Commander  
Jill Stevenson 
Jill_m_stevenson@yahoo.
com 
Executive Officer 
Bob Miles 
rbearmiles@comcast.net 
Administrative Officer 
Karl Keller 
Divefunkk2@yahoo.com 
Secretary 
Megan Patterson 
irishmeg@sbcglobal.net 
Treasurer 
Doug Sherman 
Chairman 
dougdonnasherman@gma
il.com 
VE Chairman 
Pete McCoy 
pmboatdoc@gmail.com 
Membership 
Involvement 
Bonnie Rogers 
Bgrogers3@netzero.com 
Island Chairman 
Roland Bod 
4bods@att.net 
Education Chairman 
Phil Horner 
Phillip.horner@att.net  
 

Next Meeting 
September 12th 

Executive @ 6:45pm 
Regular Meeting @7:00pm 
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Old Business: Bob Miles reminded folks early that Merit Marks are due the end of October to him. 
 
New Business: Coastal Cleanup is September 17th. Jill will have more information out soon on that. 
Karl Keller will spearhead a fundraiser to benefit the USS Lucid. Diane Swartz says they give great tours of this 
ship.   
 
Good for Squadron:  
Adjourn: 7:35pm 
Zoom Information for this year’s meetings: 
Please download and import the following iCalendar (.ics) files to your calendar system. 
Monthly: https://us02web.zoom.us/meeting/tZYqcemprT0oH9EQIwhO5G9HGFMG8AshCslL/ics?i
csToken=98tyKuGqqT0qG9eTshyCRpwQB4_oc-vztiFBgvp4rTbyCw8GRVreEcRvFepeA9Dz 
Join Zoom Meeting 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/82760136255?pwd=a1JVOWVUTFZEVm5FV3hnR1lYVTdVZz09 
Meeting ID: 827 6013 6255 
Passcode: 623435 
  
Find your local number: https://us02web.zoom.us/u/kjOtxq0MP     

 

Executive Officer: Bob Miles 
Legislative: Yvonne de la Pena; No report 
Port Captain: Karl Keller reported Riverpoint Landing had gas for $6.29. Please fill 
your boat up before coming to the island. Do not fill your vessel up with fuel at the 
dock island. This is a fire hazard! 
Public Relations: EVERYONE! 
Safety: Karl Keller: Weeds! Lots of them in the delta and they can cause trouble for 
your intakes and propellers. Stay healthy! Get a physical so you are at your best when 
out boating. 
Vessel Safety Checks: Pete McCoy reported that 69 vessels checks have been done. 
 

Administrative Officer: Karl Keller 
Boating Activities: Jill and Dick were at the island to host the Sea Scouts for their annual 
trip. One of the scout boats was having trouble to it only arrived for one day. All went 
well. 
Membership Involvement: Bonnie Rogers: a big thank you to the members JoAnne 
Horner, Diane Swartz and Ramona Cunningham for the Heavy snacks provided. A flier 
for Labor Day weekend will be coming out. 
Membership: Kathy McCoy reported we have128 total now.  
Island: Roland Bod: No report. Jill mentioned she had worked on one of the solar lights 
and has another that needs attention.  
 
Secretary Megan Patterson:  
Website- Doug Sherman has the website up and running. Please use it! 
Roster: updated.  
Education: Phil Horner reported that 6 people had taken the boat handling class. 4 boats 
are signed up for the PIC course in August. The last of those classes will be October 15th. 
Doug continues to teach ABC classes on his own. 
 


